“The Pines”

Il Tangmangaroo Rd
Kangiara NSW 2582
22 March 2018

To the PAC Review of Bango Wind Farm,

I am a host landowner of the Bango Wind Farm. | fully support the development of all the turbines
submitted by the proponent, including those which the Department recommended be removed.

The Wind Farm is a positive development for the region. Host landowners and the local area will
benefit. The developer has addressed any concerns that may exist around the wind farm. I'm

confident that the project will be well managed.

It is my intention to use part of my rental proceeds on environmental works on my land. These
needs are already existing and would otherwise be difficult to fund.

| recommend that the PAC approve the project, and reinstate all the turbines that the department
has suggested for deletion.

Regards,

Dr Kate Archer





